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Hello , I’m a manager of c stores , i strongly oppose this bill . We impose strict id 

checking even scanning the ids of customers. I believe it’s extremely unfair for small 

businesses for you to allowing sales just for liquor stores and other cannabis shops . 

Since olcc already own and operated liquor stores according to their own will it will 

just harm the small business further and it will not solve any issue about underage 

vaping . Thank you  


